

Charles Thuaire
Planning Department
Camden Council
London

14/12/2011

Dear Mr Thuaire,

We understand that there will be an amendment to the planning application for 3 Hampshire Street to allow for an additional flat on the top floor.

DSA Engineering carried out the Energy Statement for the original application which was issued in March 2010. To meet the target of 20% renewables for the whole development we proposed the installation of 54m² of solar hot water panels to be located on roof areas.

To maintain the 20% target with the additional flat, we would suggest that the area of solar panels is increased proportionately. Approximately 2m² of additional solar panels would be required and this could be located on the roof area.

I trust this satisfies any energy related requirements you may have for the amended application. Please be in touch if you have any queries.

Yours sincerely,

Mark Chaston

Senior Mechanical & Sustainability Engineer